PO Box 187
Pelican, Louisiana 71063
September 18, 2023

David Caldwell

Louisiana Department of Insurance
PO Box 94214

Baton Rouge, LA 70804
Mr. Caldwell,

My husband and | currently are covered by Blue Cross/Blue Shield of
Louisiana. We are OPPOSED to the proposed reorganization plan that is
under consideration. We are not in favor of changing to a for profit
company under the Elevance Health umbrella. This will not be “A Better
Blue” for us. We cannot attend the hearing in Baton Rouge on October 5 —
6, but we want our comments and opinions heard and considered.

Thank you.

Wayne and Virginia Garlington
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